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ADOT Project No. 095 MO 227 F045001C

PROJECT OVERVIEW
The Arizona Department of Transportation will begin a construction 
project this summer to replace the riding surface along a 23-mile section 
of State Route 95. The pavement project is between Courtwright Road   
in Mohave Valley and the Bullhead Parkway in Mohave County
(mileposts 227-250). MP 250
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PROJECT SCHEDULE
Construction is scheduled to begin this summer and be 
completed in summer 2024.  

Schedules are subject to change because of weather or other 
unforeseen factors. ADOT will post information about traffic 
restrictions and closures as it becomes available. 

STAY INFORMED
` Email: Sign up to receive timely email notifications on upcoming traffic

restrictions at azdot.gov/SR95CourtwrighttoBullheadParkway and click
on the “subscribe for updates” icon.

` Project web page: azdot.gov/SR95CourtwrighttoBullheadParkway

` Online: Visit azdot.gov/contact and select Projects from the
drop-down menu.

` Phone: Call the ADOT Project Information Line at 855.712.8530.

` Teléfono: Línea Bilingüe Para Información sobre el Proyecto ADOT:
855.712.8530

` Mail: ADOT Community Relations c/o Michele E. Beggs, 3660 E. Andy
Devine Ave. Kingman, AZ 86401

Pursuant to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and other nondiscrimination laws and authorities, ADOT 
does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. Persons that require a reasonable accommodation based on 
language or disability should contact Michele Beggs at MBeggs@azdot.gov or 928.566.5052. Requests should be made as early as possible to ensure 
the state has an opportunity to address the accommodation.

PROJECT ELEMENTS
` Removing the top layer of pavement and replacing it with new asphalt.

` Replacing curb and gutter, sidewalk ramps, pavement markings
and other related work.

WHAT TO EXPECT
Lane restrictions will be limited to overnight hours only and will not be 
in place during the day or weekends. Business access will be maintained 
throughout construction.

ADOT reminds drivers to proceed through the work zone with caution, 
slow down and watch for construction personnel and equipment while the 
following restrictions are in place: 
 
Overnight intermittent lane restrictions on north- and southbound SR 95 
from 6 p.m. to 6 a.m. Sunday evenings through Friday mornings.

` Drivers should be prepared for delays up to 15 minutes.

` One lane will remain open in each direction.

` The speed limit will be reduced in the work zones.

State Route 95 Pavement Project:  
Courtwright Road to Bullhead Parkway
Project Cost: $26 million

De conformidad con el Título VI de la Ley de Derechos Civiles de 1964, la Ley de Estadounidenses con Discapacidades (ADA) y otras leyes  
y autoridades contra la discriminación, ADOT no discrimina por motivos de raza, color, origen nacional, sexo, edad o discapacidad.  
Las personas que requieran una adaptación razonable basada en el idioma o la discapacidad deben comunicarse con Michele Beggs al 928.566.5052 o 
MBeggs@azdot.gov. Las solicitudes deben hacerse lo antes posible para garantizar que el Estado tenga la oportunidad  
de abordar la adaptación.
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